
13.09.2018 

Thirsk Community Primary School 

  

Eden Camp 

This week pupils in Year 5 and Year 6 went on a visit to Eden Camp 

as part of their topic work. Thank you ever so much for all of the 

effort that went in to organising the costumes for the children. 

They looked fantastic and enhanced the experience for everyone. 

Mobile Phones and Term-time holidays 

Early next week there will be a letter coming out to all parents and 

carers from myself and the governing body of the school to clarify 

the schools position on the use of mobile phones and holidays    

taken during term-time. Please look out for this letter. 

School times 

Please can I politely remind everyone that school starts promptly at 

8.50am. Please make sure that you are here on time, as children    

arriving late makes for a disrupted start to the day.  Children  are 

welcome on the school playground from 8.40am. Thank you for 

your help with this. 

 

Attendance 

 

September 2018 

 

17th Glee Club  

18th KS2 Gym Try Outs 

19th 3-4 A Swimming 

 EYFS Open Evening 

 Yr6 Only Parents Evening 

20th Yr6 Only Parents Evening 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Pat Turner 

Award 

Amy Beales 3-4A for having a 

wonderful start to year 4, being a 

super role model and being kind 

and helpful to year 3’s. Well Done 

 

Amelia Ridd  1/2S—for making a 

fantastic start to Year 2, trying 

really hard and being a fantastic 

role model to others. 

Class % attendance this week (all 
pupils) 

RB 100 

RM 100 

1/2S 100 

1L 100 

2C  100 

3/4A 98.6 

3/4H 100 

3/4W 95.7 

5BC 95.7 

6P 99.2 

6T 100 

Total 98.8 



Reception Class  

children 

 

Please remember to 

return your Healthy 

Child forms back to 

the school office. 

 

Thank You  

 

 

 

Debts & Outstanding Debts 

Can we request that everyone clears any outstanding debts 

by the end of the week please. 

Meals and other services should be paid for in advance, in 

accordance with North Yorkshire policy. 

Absence 

 

Please remember 

to call the school 

office as early as 

possible to report 

your child        

absence. 

 

Thank You 

 


